

The Campus

BULLETIN

January 20, 1981

"Brethren, I count not myself to have apprehended: but this one thing I do, forgetting those things which are behind, and reaching forth unto those things which are before, I press toward the mark for the prize of the high calling of God in Christ Jesus. Let us therefore, as many as be perfect, be thus minded: and if in any thing ye be otherwise minded, God shall reveal even this unto you."

Philippians 3:13-15

SUPERINTENDENT'S WEEK LUNCHEON SCHEDULE
Students from the following districts
are invited to have lunch with their
District Superintendent in the college
cafeteria.

AK - Rev. Redfearn - Wed., 1/28 - Noon

ID - Rev. Walkup - Wed., 1/28 - Noon

MT - Rev. Brandt - Thurs., 1/29 - Noon

NW - Rev. Cole - Wed., - 1/28 - Noon

OR - Rev. Davis - Wed., 1/28 - Noon

THIS FRIDAY, Missionary Ron Killingbeck will be preaching in Chapel. Brother Killingbeck has opened mission fields and he has a dynamic ministry in the South Pacific Island. Come prepared to give and receive.

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS week is over, but God is still at N.C. meeting needs. Student leaders and interested students are still meeting every Monday morning at 6:30 a.m. in the Chapel, to pray for the needs of N.C. Come and be a part of what God is doing.

HELP WANTED: For yardwork in Redmond. \$4.00 per/hr. Call Elizabeth at 624-2160 between 9:00a.m. and 5:00p.m.

Those who have filled out applications for W.O.M. Scholarship forms, must turn them in by January 23, 1981. They may be submitted to Randy Martin in Rm. #110 or to Michael Zubitis in Rm. #508. The forms can be placed in their respective mail boxes in the men's loungs.

DRAMA CLUB, there will be a meeting Thursday,
January 22, at 3:00p.m. in H-107. All involved or interested please attend. Also,
the books of "The Singer" are on reserve in
the library for all who are interested in
auditioning for this years production "The
Singer".

ATTENTION: There will be NO Missions M.I.G. meeting this week. Next week we will have a special meeting. Therese Wyss of Switzerland will share slides and experiences in Israel. Everyone is invited to come to this meeting next Tuesday.

P.R. TRYOUTS, will be Thursday, February 5th.

Those teams who are interested in trying out for summer tour should see Robert Griffin, the Public Relations Director, for an application.

OPENING for minister of Youth at the Still-water Community Church in Duvall. CONTACT:
Pastor Hubert DeWeber. TELEPHONE: 788-1777.
ADDRESS: 32111 N.E. Big Rock Rd., Duvall,
WA 98109.

God, Box 40034, Clear, Alaska 99704. Church would like to know if any students would be available during the summer (for about 4 to 6 weeks in June and July) to hold a children's crusade with puppets and music for the young people. We could share their ministry with our neighboring Assembly's of Nenana and Healy. Room and board would be available for two students and possibly three. We will be in prayer concerning this matter.

Pastor William Bresko

MARRIED OFF-CAMPUS STUDENTS: A davenport is available for <u>free</u>. If you can use this furniture, contact Mr. Owen Hodges, Business Manager.

FOR RENT: A three bedroom House (one block from the College). Call Donna Lebladerman, 827-4701. Rugs, drapes, stove, and refrigerator are furnished.

BABY SITTER NEEDED for 15 month old baby. Pay is \$2.25 per/hour Mon. thru Fri. (varying hours). Call Neal Williamson - 827-3554.